Rachel Legood

From: Karl Riahi

Sent: 22 May 2017 16:57

To: Planning

Cc: Rachael Collard

Subject: 6/2017/0746/PN11 - 12 Harpsfield Broadway

A noise impact assessment was requested, this has currently not been provided.
Unfortunately, at this point it is not possible to fully assess the application on the limited information provided, as
such, | would recommend refusal at this time.

Once this information is provided, it will be assessed and a revised response will be provided.

Kind regards,

Karl Riahi

Environmental Health Officer

Welwyn Hatfield Borough Council
Telephone: 01707 357459

E-mail: k.riahi@welhat.gov.uk
www.welhat.gov.uk
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